
COMMUNITY
PROGRAMS

MAKING MEMORIES 
AT THE MOVIES
A FREE PUBLIC PROGRAM 
Making Memories at the Movies is a unique series of 
programs designed for people living with memory loss 
and their care partners.

Recognizing that film has the power to spark memories 
and create emotional connections, each event will 
present an opportunity for individuals living with memory-
loss and their care partners to enojy clips from beloved 
films and engage in discussion, all while socializing with 
others in attendance. Each unique program is facilitated 
by Marcy Rhodes, a certified special education teacher 
and licensed master social worker, and takes place inside 
The Plaza’s intimate and cozy theater setting.

The Plaza Cinema and Media Arts Center is proud to join a 
growing number of community-supported theaters ensuring 
the accessibility of film to people of all ages and abilities. These 
programs are offered free to the public due to the generous 
support of our sponsors: 

FEBRUARY 2020 
LOCATION, LOCATION:
TRAVEL TO PARTS FAMILIAR & FANCIFUL

Participants in the program will enjoy clips from 
classic films such as Oklahoma!, Mr. Smith Goes to 
Washington, Brigadoon, and An American In Paris. 
Guided discussion follows each clip.

All Making Memories at the Movies programs 
include popcorn, coffe, tea, water and other light 
refreshments. The program is approximately one 
hour. 

RSVP is required to participate, space is limited.  
Please RSVP to Lauren Wagner at: 
Laurenwagner@plazamac.org 

FEBRUARY 25, 2020   |   11:00AM
20 TERRY STREET, SUITE 121, PATCHOGUE
RSVP REQUIRED |  FREE

with generous individual support from: Lynn and Jonah Kaufman


